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Portianoi

Dear Mr Farrant,

while we as a family didn't object to the actual installation of those air-conditioning units, 

there are a few points that I wanted to put across for your attention and consideration. First 

of all, Mr. Bloomfield seems to have gotten into a habit of actually first doing various works 

on his house in the last three years and only then asking the Camden Council for 

permission, retrospectively. If all of us do that, London will be a shambles. There are rules 

and regulations for everyone that should be abided by. We all need to go through certain 

process relating to certain planned building works, but Mr Bloomfield seems to think that 

those rules can be flaunted or ignored. Secondly, considering the sizes of all of the houses 

in Mansion Gardens, personally I struggle to understand why he needs three external 

air-conditioning units, considering the size of his property. Thirdly and lastly, I strongly 

object to the parking place that he created in his garden, in direct contradiction to rules and 

regulations. He created the space, only then applying for permission. Camden Council 

refused the application, yet the car parking space remains in its place and is visible on this 

retrospective application plan. We strongly objected to this car parking place, due to its 

position and environmental impact, as well as the negative impact on MG residents and we 

don't want to create any shadow of doubt about this particular subject, as Mr. Bloomfield 

might end up using it to his advantage, if you grant him retrospective permission for 

air-conditioning unit installation, potentially saying that Camden Council approved his plans 

and parking space in the middle of his garden. I wanted to be crystal clear about this and to 

yet again for this to be a matter of public record, so things won't be misconstrued by Mr. 

Bloomfield and his team. Thank you for your attention on this matter,

kind regards,

Sergei & Galina Portianoi
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